TOWN OF SULLIVAN’S ISLAND
RECREATION COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL
MEETING MINUTES
Wednesday, June 10, 2020
8:30 a.m.

The Recreation Committee of Council met at 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, June 10, 2020 at Town
Hall, all requirements of the Freedom of Information Act having been satisfied. Present were
Council Committee members Kaye Smith (Chair), Greg Hammond and Bachman Smith, IV.
Staff members present were Administrator Andy Benke, Jason Blanton, Amanda Hawver,
Courtney Sottile and Anthony Stith. There were no members of the audience or media present.
This meeting was conducted via virtual meeting as a result of COVID-19 Pandemic.

Chair Smith called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m., and stated the press and public were duly
notified pursuant to State Law.

The list of items below was reviewed and discussed:

Fourth of July Celebrations- The line-up for the golf cart parade will commence at 9:00 a.m. at
Sullivan’s Island Elementary School. The Committee is recommending that everyone wear
masks and stay on their carts rather than gathering in groups. There will be no awards this year.
There will also be no gathering after the event at the Fish Fry Shack to protect health and safety.
The Committee recommends to full Council to postpone the fireworks show this year.

Motion was made by Councilmember Bachman Smith, IV, Seconded by Councilmember
Greg Hammond, to postpone the fireworks event indefinitely.

Motion passed unanimously.

Beach Sweep- There will be a beach sweep each first Monday of the month at 9:00 a.m. The next
sweep will be held on July 9, 2020. Each event will be advertised on the Town’s website and
social media sites. The Committee encourages island residents to volunteer.

Mound Engineering Study- Chair Smith asked the Committee what their desired outcome was
regarding the mound study. Thomas and Hutton provided a list of options regarding erosion
control and the bamboo. The Committee recommended reviewing the Technical Memorandum
from Mark F. Yodice dated November 10, 2016 and re-visiting in a couple of weeks.

Motion was made by Councilmember Greg Hammond, seconded by Councilmember
Bachman Smith, IV, to adjourn at 9:01 a.m., carried unanimously.



Respectfully submitted,
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